
 

COUNTY OF EL DORADO                DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
  

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

      Certified Mail – Return Receipt Requested 
 
March 20, 2007                                                            
 
 

 
Mr. Chris Fisher 
President 
Sunrise Support Services, Inc. 
1 Sierra Gate Plaza, #175-C 
Roseville, CA  95678 
 

Subject: Notice of Termination of Agreement for Services # AGMT 03-308 
 
Mr. Fisher: 
 
The County of El Dorado hereby terminates Agreement for Services, # 03-308 with Sunrise Support 
Services, Inc. effective March 28, 2007.  Accordingly, we are no longer obligated or bound to fulfill 
any further terms and conditions of the Agreement. 
 
In accordance with Article X, sections C and D, the County may terminate this Agreement in whole 
or in part upon seven (7) calendar days written notice by County for any reason.  This termination is 
a result of Sunrise Support Services, Inc. ceasing to operate as a business and therefore being 
unable to substantially perform the terms and conditions of said Agreement. 
 
If you should have any questions, please contact the Contract Administrator, Diana Buckley, Deputy 
Director of Administration, Department of Transportation at (530) 621-5900. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
By:  ___________________________  Dated: _______________     
 
 
         Board of Supervisors 
         “County” 
 
 
Attest: 
Cindy Keck 
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
 
 
By:  ___________________________  Dated: ________________ 
 Deputy Clerk 
 

MAINTENANCE DIVISION 

2441 Headington Road 

Placerville CA 95667 

Phone: (530) 642-4909 

Fax: (530) 642-9238 

RICHARD W. SHEPARD, P.E. 

Director of Transportation 

 

Internet Web Site: 

http://co.el-dorado.ca.us/dot 
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          2850 Fairlane Court 

          Placerville CA 95667 

          Phone: (530) 621-5900 

          Fax: (530) 626-0387 


